
 
Sent: 10/02/2017 2:45:24 PM 
Subject: Fwd: Attached Image 
Attachments: 0175_001.pdf; 0175_001.pdf;   Good afternoon  Thankyou for your invitation to comment on the "Preliminary Notification (Non Statutory) of a Draft Planning Proposal (Rezoning) for 6 Jacksons Road, 10 and 12 Boondah Road, Warriewood". DPI Water advises at this time we will not be providing comment. Should council decide to progress this proposal through the formal process, please send to DPI Water (water.referrals@dpi.nsw.gov.au) for assessment.  Regards Kerry     This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation. 






